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Pleas add my name to those who strongly object to the proposed development. It should
be completely obvious that Stonehenge is a unique world heritage site, and that it is a
wonderful asset for the UK.. As such we have a responsibility to preserve it for our
children in the future. The proposed development is far too close, and although the
financial commitment required for a better solution is considerable, we cannot get this
wrong, and we will never be forgiven for providing a cheapskate solution to this situation.
Please do the right thing.

Yours Sincerely John Kippin and Nicola Neate





